
Reinforced concrete box installations begin on Monday, Oct. 2. Work will take place in the Bly Channel  
and behind the Stater Bros. plaza at Jurupa Road and Felspar Street. 

Nighttime Work Hours
Monday night through Saturday morning
7 p.m. – 5 a.m.  | The week of Oct. 2 through November 2023
Work Locations
•	 Bly Channel       •    Felspar Street north of Jurupa Road

What to Expect
•	 BUSINESS ACCESS OPEN
•	 Traffic control on Felspar Street
•	 Construction activities in the Bly Channel and behind the Stater Bros. plaza

Project Update
Crews completed two waterline relocations and will install a large, 6-foot by 4-foot reinforced concrete box 
(RCB). This two-month project behind the shopping plazas on both sides of Felspar Street will tie together the 
Jurupa Road Undercross System, the Storm Water Pump Station and the Bly Channel to prevent flooding during 
storm events.
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Nighttime work is planned in the Bly Channel and behind the  
business plaza on Jurupa Road at Felspar Street. 

Project Milestone: Crews placing concrete on the Van Buren Boulevard Bridge deck. 
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This information may change due to weather or field conditions.


